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HB1744 Candidates for office; persons entitled to have name 
printed on ballot; required campaign finance reports.  
 
The League of Women Voters supports HB 1744 for its means of 

enforcing the law requiring that campaign finances must be reported. 

Virginia continues to rank near the bottom of all states and the District 

of Columbia in enactment end enforcement of effective campaign 

integrity and regulation. 


